
Notes & News
from BBC Neighborhood Association

Contact: vancouverbbcna@gmail.com

Kelsey Castrey from Evergreen Habitat for Humanity presented at our March 19th meeting.

Read Meeting Notes

Upcoming meetings & events, mark your calendars:

April 30th - Planning meeting for Neighborhood Cleanup@ 6:30pm

May 11th- Neighborhood Cleanup 8am-2pm

May 21st -General Meeting and Officer Elections@ 6:30pm

Meetings held at BBC Elementary cafeteria (enter using the side door).

The BBCNA would like to sponsor a neighbor to become a CERT volunteer.
Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) training is an opportunity for people of all ages,

sizes, and physical abilities to learn valuable basic skills needed during an emergency.

Whether you are interested in learning how to take care of yourself and your family, your

neighborhood, or taking an active role in community preparedness, the CERT training will help

increase your confidence and provide peace of mind. The next training will start April 11. Please
send an email to Renita (vancouverbbcna@gmail.com) if you are interested in the training.

For More Information on CERT

https://mcusercontent.com/140c8b1a648050e87121dd330/files/f3a1e64f-a64a-e0ef-664e-902124d9ec01/2024_03_BBCNA_Meeting_Notes_1_.03.pdf
https://www.certclarkcountywa.com/
https://www.certclarkcountywa.com/


Consider shopping at or donating items to the Habitat for Humanity Store. Things you
can donate include:

● Furniture
● Flooring & Tile
● Appliances
● Cabinets
● Doors
● Lighting & Electrical
● Fasteners/Hardware
● Home Goods
● HVAC
● Roofing
● Paint
● Windows
● Plumbing
● Tools
● Lawn & Garden
● Scrap Metal
● Aluminum cans

Donations are accepted Tuesday-Sunday from 10am – 5:30pm @ 10811 SE 2nd Street,

Vancouver, WA 98664 or by scheduling a pickup.

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to create a

more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association

newsletter do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the city determine whether the information

published is accurate or appropriate.

https://www.ehfh.org/store/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/4kz5ePMLgemKB7SX8
https://maps.app.goo.gl/4kz5ePMLgemKB7SX8

